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                                                                                   February 16, 2015
Dear Mr. Ramic,

We would like to extend you an invitation to celebration of the 15th, anniversary of our ICC “Behar” in Grand Rapids, Michigan.

The celebration will take place on 10th and 11th of April, and we would be more than honored to see you join us and many of our other prominent and distinguished guests.

We hope to see you soon, in the mean time please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns that you might have in regards to your invitation.
  Please join us Celebrate 15 Years of ICC Behar

Sincerely,

 Mirsad Bakrac, President
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ICC “Behar’ 3425 E.Paris Ave.SE Grand Rapids,MI 49512 E-mail: behar.dzemat@hotmail.com  Ph:616.805.1152



